Family Practice Physicians and Residents
You Are Invited!

The Family Practice Renewal Program is offering a webinar
education session for
Family Practice Physicians and Residents.

The session is entitled “Fee Code Use in Clinical Practice: Patient
Care Telephone and Shared Care Fee Codes”

This Group Learning program has been certified by the College of
Family Physicians of Canada and the Newfoundland and Labrador
Chapter for up to 1 Mainpro+ credits.

Certificate of attendance will be provided!

WHERE: WEBINAR

WHEN: TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 20t

TIME: 5:30 PM - 6:30 PM

SPEAKER(S): FAMILY PRACTICE RENEWAL PROGRAM STAFF

SESSION LEARNING OBJECTIVES:

1. At conclusion of this activity, participants will be able to
identify how the new patient care telephone fee code and
shared care fee code can be used in clinical practice and
patient care.

2. At conclusion of this activity, participants will be better able
to participate in, and support, collaborative patient-
centered care.

3. At conclusion of this activity, participants will be able to
incorporate changes to aspects of clinic workflow to
perform more efficiently.

RSVP: fprp@nlma.nl.ca

Webinar information will be forwarded following registration!




